Millerton 
Elementary and Junior High School

September 2021
Principal:  Tom McCabe

WELCOME BACK!
We would like to welcome everyone back to the Millerton School.  We hope everyone had a great summer!
A special welcome to our staff:  Mrs. Tammy Manderville – Resource Teacher, Ms. Sonia Robichaud – Resource Teacher, Ms. Kimberly Bourque – Grade ½ Teacher and Mrs. Melissa Barry who will be here every afternoon.  We are very excited for these teachers to join our staff!!
STUDENT FEES

The student fees for K-2 are $15.00 and Grades 3-8 is $20.00.  This can be paid to the homeroom teacher or at the front office and a receipt will be issued.  This money helps pay for student agendas, locks for lockers and extra supplies the students may need throughout the year, extra-curricular activities, special events and sports.
MASKS

***Masks must be worn on the bus and in all common areas of the school.
FIRE DRILL/LOCKDOWN

Our practice fire drill will be on Thursday, September 16th before snack.  Our practice lockdown will be on Monday, September 20th before snack.

PEANUT BUTTER

We are very happy to announce that YES peanut butter is allowed at our school as of now.
PICTURE DAY
Picture day will be on Tuesday, September 14th, 2021.
FREE COMMUNITY BBQ

The Millerton Rec Council will be hosting a free bbq for the community this up-coming Saturday, September 18th from 1:00 – 4:00 pm.  Weather permitting.  Rain date will be 

October 2nd .  Anyone interested in volunteering or helping in anyway would be greatly appreciated.  Any local musicians that want to come and entertain the crowd would also be appreciated.  This event will be held in the Millerton School Parking Lot.
GRADE 7 IMMUNIZATION

Public Health will be offering the following two vaccines to all grade 7 students this year.  HPV in two doses, six months apart and Tdap in one dose.  The clinic will be held on Tuesday, September 28th.  Consent forms will be sent home for parents to sign.
GUIDANCE COUNSELLOR

This year our guidance counsellor will be Kara Wilson, she will be at the school every Tuesday and every second Thursday.
****STUDENT DATA COLLECTION FORMS

Our student data collection forms have been sent home.  Please fill in all accurate information as these are very important to the school.  Please return all forms that have been sent home as soon as possible.  Do not forget to check front and back of pages and sign all forms.  Thank you for your cooperation.

ORANGE SHIRT DAY

We are encouraging everyone to wear orange on Thursday, September 30th.  This is an opportunity for First Nations, schools and communities to come together in the spirit of reconciliation and hope for generations of children to come.

BUS NEWS

Please remember to have your child out a few minutes before the bus arrives.  Also, for the primary students if someone could please be out or give a wave for the driver knows that there is some one home.  Students must wear their masks on the bus and students are not allowed to change buses.  Dismissal for K-2 is at 1:45 pm and Grades 3-8 at 2:45 pm. Thanks for all your cooperation in this matter.
UTENSILS

Please remember to send proper utensils in your child’s lunch for they can eat their snacks and lunch with.
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